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WASHINGTON — U.S. Sen. Mark R. Warner (D-VA), Vice Chairman of the 
Senate Select Committee on Intelligence, issued a statement following today's 
release of the Democratic House Intelligence Committee memo:   
"It is deeply unfortunate that House Republicans decided to the release 
classified information in order to mislead the American people for 
partisan political purposes. Americans deserve an accurate picture of 
the actions taken by the FBI, which were fully appropriate and entirely 
lawful. This memo makes clear that there is no reasonable basis to 
suggest otherwise, except to undermine the Special Counsel’s 
investigation. Now that the Nunes memo has been thoroughly 
debunked, the White House and its allies in Congress must put a stop to 
the dangerous partisan sideshows that jeopardize classified sources 
and methods and focus on Russia’s unprecedented interference in our 
election, which is a real and ongoing threat to our national security.??" 
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